Steve Blanchard:
The Financing Team that we are recommending is a team that Council has been using for a number of years and it’s really up to the Council to ask the staff to look at the team and to go through an RFP process if that’s what you want to do.  In this case, it’s the team that just worked on your I guess refinancing back in May.  We’ve had no indication officially that you wanted to look at changing the team so we stuck with  a team that you’d already chosen.  We do not, you know, we’re making a recommendation, we don’t select the team.

